
Request for Qualifications 
 

The Riverside County Flood Control and Water Conservation District is soliciting Statements of 
Qualifications from firms wishing to provide consultant services for the renewal of the 
Whitewater River Watershed National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit 
with the Regional Water Quality Control Board – Colorado River Basin Region (RWQCB-
CRB). 
 
The Statement of Qualifications will be used to select a qualified firm to provide services for the 
development of the Report of Waste Discharge (ROWD) and assist in permit negotiations with 
the RWQCB-CRB.  
 
Contact Arlene Chun of the District office at 951.955.1200 to obtain Request for Qualification 
documents.  The closing date for receiving Statements of Qualifications is Monday, May 9, 2005 
at 4:30 p.m. 


